4pm Monday, February 5th, at Hagerty Hall 145.

Graduate Students in Arts and Humanities: Making
decisions about the Job Market?

CHIiP is here to support you.

For Ph.D. students considering employment
opportunities beyond academics, the Center for the
Humanities in Practice is sponsoring a series of
workshops on career diversity, focused on developing
skills and networking resources.

ﬁ Find us on Facebook (@CHIiP.OhioState)
u Follow us on Twitter (@CHiP_OhioState)
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